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What Have We Been Learning?

January  2024

Blackbirds 

Welcome back after a lovely Christmas break, it’s been 

so nice to see all the children settle back in so well.

Our focus book has been ‘We’re going on a bear hunt’ 

and we have been busy with lots of activities focused 

around this, such as puppets & sequence cards to 

help their retention of the story and order in which 

events happened.

We have been talking about the seasons and the 

months within them and the children then made 

collages to represent each month to use for our 

birthday board.

Planting is always on the agenda with our green 

fingered ‘Tracey’, who has been busy with the 

children planting seeds.  We cannot wait for them 

to grow and bloom and to see the herbs and 

vegetables grow so we can use them.
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Whats Next?
Next month we have lots planned to keep the 

children busy and engaged.

We will be celebrating Chinese New Year by making 

dragons using junk modelling, pancake day, 

valentines’ day and children’s mental health week.

If anyone has any small boxes we can use for our 

junk modeling, we would love to take them off your 

hands please.

Reminders
As the weather is turning very wet and cold, please 

ensure you child has the appropriate clothing for 

outside as we like to go out in all weathers, where 

possible.  This includes a hat, scarf, and gloves 

please and can these be labelled.

We have started to send out homework for our 

school leavers to help get them ready for school, 

so please encourage them to complete this.

Library books have started going out again, 

so please read together and return to 

nursery once you have finished. 


